
Oak Crest Middle School 
 

Halloween Costume Guidelines 
 
 
 
 
Students may wear Halloween costumes to school on Tuesday, October 31, 2017. 

 
All costumes must adhere to the following guidelines: 

 
 School dress code is enforced – no bare midriffs or “revealing” clothing.   Appropriate 

shoes must be worn. 
 
 

 Students must be able to sit, walk, breathe, see and hear! (masks that cover the face are 

not allowed). 
 
 

    Costumes may not promote the use of drugs, alcohol or weapons of any kind. 
 
 

    No pretend “prop” weapons such as water pistols, knives or swords. 
 
 

    All school rules will be enforced. 
 
 

    Costumes may not be offensive or inappropriate in any way. 
 
 

    Clothing may not be disruptive to school or classroom activities. 
 
 
 
Students who wear costumes that do not conform to the costume guidelines above, or the 

OCMS dress code, will be given loaner clothing and a call home will be made. 


